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Fairfield Christian Academy

Events
Upcoming

Friday, March 18, 2022

March 21
Band Booster
Meeting
Mar. 27-April 1
Standardized 
Testing (3-HS)
April 4
Athletic Booster
Meeting
April 11-18
Easter Break
April 19
Band Booster 
Meeting
April 21
Open House
April 22
Jean Day (K-12)
April 22
DARE Graduation
April 30
Knights’ Night
Out

Standardized testing will occur during the week of 
March 28th -April 1stMarch 28th -April 1st.  The Ohio State Testing will be given 
to students in grades 3-HS. The End of Course exams for 
Algebra I, Geometry, English 10, Biology and US History 
will also take place during that week. Because we want your 
child to do their very best, we ask that students get a good 
night’s sleep and arrive on time to school having had a good 
breakfast.  If at all possible, please try to refrain from 
scheduling appointments on these dates.

Standardized Testing (3rd - High School)Standardized Testing (3rd - High School)

JEAN DAYJEAN DAY
AprilApril
2222

Knights’ Night OutKnights’ Night Out
Our exciting Knights’ Night Out taking place on April 30th April 30th  
will be a combination of indoor and outdoor events with 
food trucks, games/prizes, teacher basket drawings, bake 
walk and auction. 

April 11-18

EASTER BREAKEASTER BREAK

REGISTRATION REGISTRATION 
PRESCHOOLPRESCHOOLopen for

now

PreK-3, PreK-4, PreK-5

Visit Childcare & Preschool
page on school website!

Preschool	 Gift Cards
Kindergarten	 Coffee
1A - Adkins	 Sweet Treats
  1B - Frost	 Pets
1C - White	 Sweet Treats (1A)  or Pets (1B)
 2nd Grade	 Family Fun
  3rd Grade	 Combine with 3B
  4th Grade	 Lego
  5th Grade	 School's Out for Summer
  6th Grade	 Taste of Amish Country
  7th Grade	 Book Nook
  8th Grade	 Combine with 8A
  9th Grade	 OSU
10th Grade	 Money
11th Grade	 Nintendo Switch
12th Grade	 Dorm Essentials

Have items to donate to the silent auction or want to 
provide an item for the bake walk? Please reach out to 
Heather Keener at  hkeener@fcaknights.us. 

Please consider donating to your child’s homeroom to help 
make the Knights Night Out successful!


